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Comments: I am very distressed to know that the U.S. Forest Service is proposing to desecrate public land for

the purpose of logging in the Hebgen Basin, MT.  This will have a devastating effect on wildlife, especially our

National Animal, the American Buffalo.  This proposed use of U.S. land will permanently scar and ruin the public

land my tax dollars support.  All for the purpose of enriching private logging companies.  Roads should be

eliminated, not added to this region.  The longterm harm to wildlife, and the ecosystem is devastating.  This is an

outrageous misuse of public land you are entrusted to protect.

 

I am urging the  U.S. Forest Service to withdraw this proposal.           

 

Yours truly,  Tina Salandra


